
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MILTON KEYNES CITY COUNCIL (HIGH STREET AND QUEENS 
AVENUE NEWPORT PAGNELL – VINTAGE EVENT 2025) 

(TEMPORARY CLOSURE) ORDER 2025 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Milton Keynes City Council has on 3rd June 2025 made an 
order under Section 21 of the Town Police Clauses Act 1847 for the purpose of preventing 
obstruction in the above roads whilst the annual Newport Pagnell Vintage Event 2025 takes 
place.  The temporary closure will be in operation between the hours of 10:45am and 11:45am on 
Saturday 7th June 2025 and its effects will be as follows: -  
 
High Street Newport Pagnell – from its junction with Queens Avenue to its junction with St Johns 
Street. 
 
Whilst the above closure is in place the alternative route will be via St Johns Street, Tickford 
Street, London Road, A422, Willen Road and Marsh End Road (and vice versa) 
 
Queens Avenue Newport Pagnell – from its junction with High Street to its junction with the short 
stay car park. 
 
 
The made Order will come into operation on Saturday 7th June 2025 at 10:45am and will continue 
in operation for a maximum of 3 days or until the completion of the relevant event, whichever 
shall be the earlier, but it is anticipated that the closure will be in effect until 11:45am.  
 
Pedestrian access to premises shall be maintained throughout the closure. There shall be no 
other exemptions from the provisions of the Order other than for emergency services vehicles, 
military vehicles and vehicles used in connection with this event.  
 
Any person committing a breach of the Order will be liable upon prosecution to such fine as is 
prescribed by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 
 
 
 

5th June 2025 
Milton Keynes City Council 
Civic Offices 
1 Saxon Gate East, 
Milton Keynes 
MK9 3EJ 

Graham Cox  
Assistant Director Highways and Transport  

 


